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SUMMER 2022 NEWSLETTER

To those neighbors who are new to Steeplechase, welcome!
And hello to all the neighbors in our beautiful community. This
year’s board is glad to serve our neighborhood.

If you have any questions about Steeplechase, please feel free
to reach out to any of our board members. Contact information
can be found on our website.

UPCOMING 2022 BOARD MEETING

July 21, 7:00 p.m., at the pool house

UPCOMING COMMUNITY PARTY

Labor Day

POOL RULES

It’s summertime, which means pool time! But that also means
we need to take care of our pool and surrounding areas. Please
clean up after yourself when you leave the pool. If you have a
lot of trash, there’s a dumpster east of the pool.

Please close pool umbrellas when you’re leaving or if it’s very
windy. Oklahoma winds have already broken one left open this
summer.

Forgotten something? There’s now a bin with items that are left
at the pool, so if you’re missing something, please be sure to
check the bin.

Please do not prop open the main entrance gate to the pool. If
you see it open, feel free to close it.

HELP NEEDED—BLOCK CAPTAINS

Block Captains: Deliver newsletters to your street and
encourage your neighbors to have at least one block party per
year in order to get to know each other better!

We are specifically in need of block captains for:
Amberfield/Harness Creek, Kentucky Way, and Coltrane/Coffee
Creek.

(continued)



NEIGHBORHOOD REMINDERS

*Slow down! Please don’t drive fast on our streets. One of the
best attributes of Steeplechase are the many children who live
here. Be mindful of little ones who are still learning to look
both ways before crossing the street.

*Remember trash cans should not be visible from the street.
This is written into our Covenants as, “All garbage and trash
storage must be screened from the view of the public until
placed for collection.” Section 14, Article IX, Declaration of
Covenants, Conditions, and Restrictions for Steeplechase
(found at www.steeplechaseedmond.com)

*If you see an unkept yard, ask your neighbor if they need
help. If that doesn’t work, contact the City of Edmond code
enforcement.

*Please don’t move trees or limbs on HOA property outside the
view of our landscaping company or they won’t be picked up.

*Dozens of homeowners still haven’t paid their yearly HOA
dues. This must be done or a lien will be placed on the home.
Late notices have been sent out to those who haven’t paid yet.
Thanks for keeping our community beautiful by paying our
low-cost annual dues! Questions regarding payment can be
directed toward steeplechasetreasurer@gmail.com
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